
 

 

 

 
 

P O Box SP 63944 - Building #1 Windsor Business Park,  
Nassau, Bahamas, Telephone: (242) 327-7225/6  

 

 

March 9th, 2021 

 

Dear Residents, 

 
Maintenance work to the Tennis & Basketball Courts is scheduled for Sunday 
March 14th from 7:00am – 3:00pm, weather permitting. 
 
There will also be maintenance at the Tennis Court pavilion on Tuesday 16th 
March, however, the tennis courts will remain open on that day. 
 
Thank you for your patience. 
 

Sonya Alvino 

Old Fort Bay Property Owners Association 
 


